
ALLIANCE ORCHID SPRINGS FLAT OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES OF EC MEETING HELD ON 27.09.2020 

The following are discussed and confirmed by the EC in the meeting held on 27.09.2020 
through Zoom as under . 

1.Prema Madam want to relinquish the treasurer post due to ill health . The EC has 
appreciated her contribution in converting all the annual members into life membership and 
adding new members in to AOSFOA. However considering her health the EC decided to 
accept her resignation with a heavy heart and Wishing  her a speedy recovery.  

2. Requested the EC members to volunteer and take up the treasurer post for the remaining 
period and ultimately  Devarajulu sir has consented to take over as treasurer . The EC has 
thanked him for his gesture.  

3. The EC has  taken note of the stray dog issue in AOS and the recent incidence related to the 
same. It was decided to continue our efforts both with the government & Alliance to make 
this place free of stray dogs and decided to request all parties to care for the residents as well. 

4.To work consistently towards adding new members and as part of that effort all members 
would be requested to bring one new member to just double our strength. As we have made 
good  progress and enough visibility created it is hightime we take up this seriously. 

The meeting ended with a thanks by the secretary. 
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